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During the past year the Chattanooga Deanery has been at work evangelizing our own. In July of 

2018 we had a Day of Relaxation at the Christ Prince of Peace Center that turned out far different 

from what we had planned, but in such a good way. The turnout was small but what a powerful 

group of women! Everyone was uplifted and went away with a big smile on their faces.   

Following that we held a Day of Reflection at St. Therese of Lisieux parish with Sister Anna Marie 

McGuan as our speaker. Wow, talk about a great day! She talked to us about Mary and the 

Annunciation and about Mary and her Visitation with Elizabeth. There's not a lot written in 

Scripture about these two events, but their importance cannot be minimized. She gave us beautiful 

insights into just how important they were not only to Mary and Elizabeth, but to us as well.   

Although our term of office is closing, we have some wonderful ideas in our heads about what to do 

next. As of the writing of this report we have not yet finalized our new slate of officers, but they 

should be ready to announce at the Convention in April. I look forward to continuing my service 

both the deanery and to the diocese. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Julie Bomar 

 


